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2017 Provider Web Portal 5.0 Training Survey 

Provider training sessions regarding the new Provider Web Portal 5.0 (PWP) and the upgraded prior 

authorization submission process began in June 2017 in Reno, Las Vegas and via virtual classroom, and 

sessions are ongoing.  If you attended any of the above training sessions, please take a moment to provide 

your feedback by taking a short survey:  2017 Provider Web Portal Training Survey 

The PWP 5.0 training presentations and computer-based training courses will be posted on the Provider 

Training webpage at www.medicaid.nv.gov in the near future. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BLY8NFN
http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/

